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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
October 13, 2021 

 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Request for Change in Scope 
 Sulphur Springs Park Trail, RTP# 20-RTP-341 
 
The Engineering Department is requesting authorization for the board president to sign the attached letter 
requesting a change in scope to the above project to allow for the installation of a pedestrian bridge over the 
spillway at the lake in order to provide for a fully continuous trail all the way around.  This change in scope 
will not modify any money associated with the original grant. 
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October 18, 2021 
 
Mr. Terry McDill 
Outdoor Recreational Grants 
Mississippi Department of Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks 
1505 Eastover Drive 
Jackson, MS  39211 
 
RE:   Request for Change in Scope   
   Sulphur Springs Park Trail, RTP #20-RTP-341 
 
Dear Mr. McDill, 
 
The Madison County Board of Supervisors is requesting a change in scope to this project in order 
to provide a bridge over the spillway of the lake. This will allow the trail to be continuous all the 
way around the lake.  Currently the trail terminates on each side of the spillway. This change is 
expected to cost roughly $60,000 but will not cause any change in the amount of the grant 
request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tim Bryan at 601-790-2520 . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karl Banks, President 
Madison County Board of Supervisors 
 
Enclosures 
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